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FAX COVER SHEET

Date: 01/26/21

To: DCCA

Fax: +1 (808) 586-2780

From: Higa, Sharon

Subject: Hawaiian Electric traffic advisory re: Kalanianaole Highway
No. of pages

(includes cover): 3

Comments:

Aloha, please see attached advisory regarding a single lane closure, Kailua-bound direction of
Kalaniana‘ocle Highway in Waimanalo between Wailea and Pu‘uone streets, Jan. 28 & 29, from
&:30a.m. to 2:30p.m., for Hawaiian Electric pole replacement work. Mahalo,

Sharon

SHARON P. HIGA

O: M:
sharon.higa@hawaiianglectric.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This facsimile, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, copying, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender immediately and destroy the original message and all copies.
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NEWS HELEASE

CONTACT: 808.223.9932 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hawaiian Electric utility work to close single lane of

Kalaniana‘ole Highway in Waimanalo Thursday & Friday
Work scheduled 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. both days

HONOLULU, Jan. 26, 2021 — Hawaiian Electric crews will be replacing a utility pole and related
equipment along Kalaniana‘ole Highway in Waimanalo on Thursday and Friday, Jan. 28-29, as
part of planned upgrades in the area.

On both days, the work will close a single lane of Kalaniana'ole Highway in the Kailua-bound
direction between Wailea and Pu‘uone streets fronting the Waimanalo Post Office, and traffic
contraflowed from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Parking in the vicinity also will be restricted during the
work hours.

The public can still access the post office and other area businesses but are advised to call
ahead for any changes to their services during the utility work hours.

Electronic safety message boards will alert motorists of the upcoming wark, and traffic cones
and parking barricades will mark the work zones. Flagmen and special duty police will direct
vehicles; drivers should exercise caution when approaching and passing the area and expect

traffic delays.
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